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To the Board , 

Please see the attached letter that was sent to the APA yesterday in response to the proposed guidelines for the

use of Renovate in the park.  

The 21 page letter with 58 pages of supporting documents was the result of a massive effort on the part of Rolf

and Dianne.  I reviwed and did some editing but Rolf and Dianne are owed a HUGE thank you for making this

come together. 

The letter does an excellent job adressing the frustrations in dealing with the APA over the last 25 years and also

pokes holes in nearly every section of their proposed guidelines. 

This letter was or will be shared with APA staff and interiested parites within the DEC , Senator Littles office and

also Gov. Cuomo's office. 

We hope that this letter will help ( once again) reinforce our frustrations with the APA and position on the use of

Renovate. Maybe this time now that the APA has this topic on the table someone will wake up and take notice. 

Thank you, 

Chris Hyde - 
President - ELPOI


